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Freedom Senior

T Sarasota Bay Clup Residents
FROM: Gail Cha

Date: April 6, 202

RE: COVID-19 Booster Clinic

As we advised you on April 5", the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) has
approved a second booster of either the Moderna Vaccine or the Pfizer-BioNTech
vaccine for adults over 50 and certain immunocompromised individuals. Please
review below for additional important information and as always, please reach out
should you have any questions.

To be eligible to receive the booster vaccine on April 22, 2022, you must meet
the following criteria:

1. Four months must have passed since your last COVID vaccination.

2. It must be 90 days since you had COVID.

3. Two weeks must have elapsed since any other vaccine (shingles, Flu, etc.).
These are not our guidelines; they are the CDC and FDA rules.

If you do not meet these criteria on April 22, 2022, the vaccine is available at
Walgreens and CVS when you become eligible.

REMINDER: SAVE THE DATE!!!

Once the COVID-19 Consent Clinic is completed on April 14th, we will
hold our COVID-19 Booster Clinic on April 22, 2022,

between 10:00 a.m. — 3:30 p.m.

The times of your personal appointment will be forthcoming.



